
Connect with your WATERSHED! 
Want to make a positive 

impact in the wild lands that 
burned in the 2017 

Mendocino Complex fire? 

Join the Willits Watershed Project! 
The North Coast Resource Conservation & Development Council (NCRC&DC) is seeking families and multi-
generational volunteer groups to facilitate the post-fire recovery of the Davis Creek Watershed.   Though many 
of the plants in the watershed ecosystem are re-sprouting, they need protection from herbivores until they are 

big enough to survive unaided. 

Volunteer with the NCRC&DC to help build sapling cages and other protection for vulnerable seedlings of oaks 
and manzanita in the Davis Creek Watershed… 

The place that brings Willits its drinking water! 

Get connected with the place that brings Willits one of its most vital 
resources!

If you or your community group is interested in participating, please contact: 
Alina Nuebel, conservationist with the NCRC&DC 

(707) 978-4149
anuebel@ncrcanddc.org 

More information at  ncrcanddc.org 

The North Coast Resource Conservation & Development Council performs environmental education and action 
with youth and the community to make a real difference in pollinator protection, water conservation, climate 

change, and healthy, sustainable agriculture and communities on our rural north coast. 


